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August 3, 2000 

Ms. Judy Fassbender 
HSI Geotrans 
Brookfield Lakes Corporate Center XII 
175 N . Corporate Drive, Suite 100 
Brookfield, WI 53045 

Re: Acceptance of Remedial Action Construction 
Documentation Report, Better Brite Superfund Site, De Pere, Wisconsin 

Dear Ms. Fassbender: 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) in consultation with the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency has completed a review of the Remedial Action Construction 
Documentation Report for the Better Brite site in DePere, Wisconsin. Based on this review, the WDNR 
approves the Remedial Action Construction Documentation Report and certifies that the Remedial Action 
has been completed in accordance with the term of the Record of Decision and Remedial Design. 

Please contact me at (715) 623-4190 ext. 3125 if you have questions concerning this correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

John Sager 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

cc: Jon Peterson, US EPA 
Bruce Urben, WDNR 
Keld Lauredsen, WDNR 
Dick Kalnicky, WDNR 

Quality Natural Resources Management 
Through Excellent Customer Service Printed on 

Recycled 
Paper 


